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ALL Happy Thanksgiving!
School will be dismissed today at 10:50 am after the emergency drill.

Congratulations to the Debate Team on a record-breaking performance at the
Glenbrooks, one of the most difficult national championships of the year! Charles
Zenhausern was the champion of the JV division, and Jessie Pein was runner-up in
varsity. Reese Potash placed 3rd in JV, and Samantha Ramirez placed 4th. Congrats to
all!

Join the HHS Tech Crew for this year's musical, Into the Woods! Work lights, sound, set,
and props - Interest meeting Tuesday, December 6th at 2:45 in the HPAC. All are welcome!

YVH is hosting our annual holiday Toys for Tots collection drive. New, unwrapped toys can
be donated until Dec. 12th. Collection boxes are located outside the main office.

Imagine Literary Magazine is proud to announce its fall contest, "Out of This World!"
See flyers for details on our theme.  Submit your creative work of all types to
imagineliterarymag@gmail.com for a chance to win a lovely prize!
Deadline is December 23!

Our school newspaper, the Husky Herald, is back! Our website page is live and being
added to frequently. Go to thehuskyherald.org, or scan one of the QR codes around the
school building, or on the daily bulletin to read new articles written by your peers!

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom regularly for
important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle, etc.. For
smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
●     Attendance: 630-3117/3118
●     Guidance: 630-3101
●     Nurse: 630-3123
●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade

http://thehuskyherald.org/


11th Grade

12th  Grade SCHOLARSHIPS

The Jenkins Memorial Scholarship application for high school seniors who will be pursuing a
degree in education is now available on the NYS PTA website at:
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/.
Please submit the application to the Guidance Office by Monday November 28th. Do not mail the
application to the NYS PTA office as instructed on the application.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th
Grade

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HrdT67IOjSZtReJWKXvAyXgnBK2Iikq8/view?usp=sharing
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

